CROQUET NSW

Information for CNSW Members following the Board Meeting
Held on 19t September 2016

The meeting was held at Maitland. Peter Coles (Chair), John Eddes (Treasurer), Steve Thornton
(Secretary), John Compton, Tricia Vierra and John Levick in attendance. Jim Nicholls via SKYPE.

Items of interest for CNSW Members that were discussed/agreed to during the meeting are:

The proposed facility by Lake Macquarie City Council for a croquet facility at Cockle Creek and the
proposed development of the NW corner of National Park. CNSW maintains a watching brief.
The Treasurer confirm that referees and coaches are reimbursed the cost of fuel used not the
cents/klm rate.

A 3yr financial budget was appropriate and should form part of the Strategic Plan.

Item had been posted on Website asking for Expressions of Interest. Written EOI’s received from
David Archer, Alison Sharpe and Roberta Flint. It was agreed that the Website Administrator and
Newsletter Editor should automatically be invited to join the Committee and other EOI’s accepted.

Secretary CNSW
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